Career Services is alive, well, and OPEN in the Meadows Center in the ASC. Tuesdays and Thursdays from 2-4 p.m. are Walk-In Hours, designed to assist students and alumni who have brief career planning questions or are in need of a quick resume critique. Walk-in's are on a first-come, first-serve "sign-in basis" and the number of students that can be seen during each period is limited. Be sure to sign in as soon as you arrive. While Walk-In Hours can sometimes be hectic and you may need to wait your turn, Kimberly Catalina, the new career services director, will help you as quickly as is possible. 
Click here to learn more about the April 2008 Career Development Workshops -  preparing for a career fair, searching for a job, perfecting your resume and cover letter, learning to interview successfully, dressing for success, and career exploration and decision making. All students are welcome and each workshop lasts 45 minutes – it could be the most important 45 minutes of your life!
TLU students are invited to a job fair this Wednesday in San Antonio, sponsored by San Antonio College.  Click here for more information.
It’s an historic day! The Texas State Historical Commission has awarded a marker to a home in Seguin uniquely constructed during the Depression by Hugo and Georgia Gibson, former professors at Texas Lutheran University.  The home, at 305 S. Erkel has recently been restored and the legacy of the Gibsons documented for today’s generation by the current owners, Dennis Martin and Marika Bordes.

Seguin will celebrate Gibson Day today with the unveiling of the marker on the Erkel Street property at 4 p.m.  The unveiling will take place during an open house from 3-5 p.m, during which community officials pay tribute to the Gibsons’ contributions to the city.

Hugo Gibson, a classics scholar, came to Texas Lutheran College in 1929 to teach Greek and Latin which he did until his death in 1963.  He is best known, however, for founding the Texas Lutheran Choir, which he directed from 1929 to 1945.   Georgia was a mathematician, teaching until her death in 1973.  During her tenure she also served as dean of women.  

A fitting conclusion to Gibson Day is the Gibson Memorial Concert of the Texas Lutheran University Choir at 7:30 p.m. tonight in the Chapel of the Abiding Presence.

For more information about the Erkel Street Home and the Gibson Heritage, click here.
http://www.seguinconservation.org/DiscoveryOfPlace.aspx
